From: 李娜

Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 7:50 AM

To: General Plan <generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org>

Subject: More affordable housing please!

Dear city council,

I'm a San Mateo resident living in district 1. I'm writing to simply demand for more affordable housing to make our city more dense and shape our children's future with more livable resources and development opportunities.

I think it's is very critical that we need to build more affordable housing as we clearly don't have enough at this moment. As a young mom with two children, I have heard many young families expressed the same wishes. We, as millennial parents, would like to see our city become more livable with more walking-distance outreach, biking lanes, and less carcentric transportation, which requires housing resources for people to be able to live close to their jobs and not need to have long commute.

Therefore, I'm reaching out to demand more affordable housing, please do your best to push this as it affects our children's future.

Thank you.

Lena Li (She/Her)